From: Bill

Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2007 6:44 PM

To: 'jhmmssm@comcast.net'

Cc: 'poyer@verizon.net'; 'kmurphyl29@adelphia.net’; ‘dbuemeyer@yahoo.com'; mih1140@adelphia.net;
'patshieldslhcc@aol.com'; 'ngobrien@msn.com'; '‘JBroome@rbdlaw.com’; 'jcardenas@RBDLAW.COM";

'mgraham@rbdlaw.com’; 'jkearnery@thecrisislawfirm.com’; 'stim_la_rim@yahoo.com'; 'Chris Allison’
Subject:

John — Thank you for acknowledging receipt of my email.

My request for financial documents is straightforward and protected under Virginia law. | know the
Association uses Intuit’s QuickBooks accounting software, and producing much of the information is nothing
more than printing reports. Moreover, many of the documents requested are most likely in a single folder and
few in number. For example, my request for copies of invoices from lawyers is simple. Lawyers typically bill
monthly. The Association had essentially 2 law firms, and one of those for only 3 months of the year. That
means there are about 15 documents for this request. Not producing these documents on a claim that they
represent some “shear volume” doesn’t pass the laugh test. | hope that your email is not an attempt to stall
or delay production of documents.

My legal right to the documents and the timeliness of their being made available is crystal clear and protected
under Virginia law. | am more than willing to show up at the Association’s office and perform the
photocopying myself to completely remove any administrative burden.

| look forward to receipt of all of the documents before Monday, February 26",

Bill Masters
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